
From: kathy johnson
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 12:03:11 PM

I urge you to stop the Reg 5 permit for the Big Creek swine operation and any
future plans from other such operations in the Buffalo River watershed. It is your
duty to do all you can to protect ALL of Arkansas' beauty and resources.
WE ARE ALL DOWNSTREAM!
Thank you!, Sincerely,  Kathy Johnson
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